
 

Ladies Committee Meeting – 2 February 2016 

Lady Captain’s Report  

 
 
Not a lot to report on, as most things will be covered in forthcoming 
events and AOB. 
 
Whilst I was on holiday Debbie Lennon went to the Captains committee 
meeting and outside of this meeting it was agreed by three of the 
committee that captains committee meetings would be held bi-monthly.  
Obviously Debbie and I were not keen on this idea and I have asked that 
this decision be reviewed and voted on at a meeting this month (11 
February), when all committee members could be present.  Debbie has 
sent in a proxy vote as she will be on holiday. 
 
Pam Chard.   
 


